
Middleborough  Police
Department  seeks  public’s
helping locating missing teen
“The Middleborough Police Department is attempting to locate a
missing juvenile female, identified as Talia Villalobo.

Talia was last seen in the downtown area of Middleborough on
Wednesday, March 24, 2021 at approximately 8PM. Talia has
brown hair and brown eyes. Approximately 5’01” – 5’02” in
height and 110 to 120 lbs.

Talia  was  last  seen  wearing  a  white  V-cut  t-shirt,  red
checkered shorts and black mid-rise converse sneakers.

If anyone has any information or has seen her, please contact
the Middleborough Police Department at 508-947-1212 ext#0.”
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